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COUNCIL MEETING – 18 NOVEMBER 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ray Godwin for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport :- 
  
“At the last meeting of Council you supplied information regarding a proposed £6.2 
million pound cycle way project on Norton road which due to the size of the project 
will require successive applications for funding over many years.  
 
Can you please tell Council how this scheme was prioritised against other schemes 
in the Borough and what other schemes of such significance are planned for other 
areas of the Borough with estimated costs within the remaining term of this office?”  
 


